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PERSONNEL OFFICE | Archdiocese of Boston

" ——————

ONE LAKE STREET | BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135 TELEPHONE: 254.2C

April 2, 1982

Reverend Paul R. Shanley ' %
Saint John the Evangelist Rectory

253 Watertown Street %0
Newton, Massachusetts 02158 QQ“
Dear Paul: ) : .

I am enclosing a copy of The News-Tribune article

: of Monday, March 22, 1982 which claims you are
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currently ass:.gned by -Cardinal Humberto Medeiros
to 2 ministry for the gay and bisexual communities".

Paul, we have no record of any such ass:.gnment
Please advise.

With best wishes of this Easter Season and with kind
regards, I remain

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Thomas .F. Oates
Assistant Director
. Personnel
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